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I am writing to express my strong opposition to HB 3057, a bill that further abridges 

the right to keep and bear arms. 

HB 3057 imposes unreasonable requirements on gun owners, necessitating a class 

that is largely unavailable, followed by a costly and lengthy permit process. Even 

after completing this arduous process, gun owners will face the possibility of having 

to restart the entire process upon visiting a gun store. 

Additionally, the bill criminalizes the possession of ammunition magazines over 10 

rounds unless they were obtained before December 2022, a requirement that is 

virtually impossible to prove. Furthermore, even legally possessed magazines cannot 

be taken outside one's home, severely restricting their utility. 

 

This bill not only violates constitutional rights but also represents a waste of taxpayer 

money, as it is very likely to be overridden by the US Supreme Court. 

I urge you to consider the detrimental impact HB 3057 will have on law-abiding gun 

owners and to vote against this bill. 

 


